Additional

Information

Workover Emails



Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Paul Ragsdale <pragsdale3727@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, January 29, 2021 12:47 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD; Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD
Cc: Matthew Eales

Subject: [EXT] Red Hills AGI #001 workover

AP130-025-40448

Lucid Energy will commence field activities on Monday, February 1st. We will run the Distributed Temperature Survey
on Monday, mobilize workover equipment to the location on Tuesday and rig up and attempt to pull tubing on
Wednesday, February 3rd.

We will make sure that OCD is furnished with a copy of the casing inspection log.

Paul Kauttz with Hobbs NMOCD was notified by phone on 01/28/2021.

If you have questions or need more information please email me at pragsdale3727 @gmail.com or call me at 575-626-
7903.

Thanks,

Paul Ragsdale

Consultant for Lucid Energy




Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Paul Ragsdale <pragsdale3727@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, February 12, 2021 12:52 PM

To: Engineer, OCD, EMNRD; Cordero, Gilbert, EMNRD; Kim Hamlet
Cc: Matthew Eales

Subject: [EXT] Re: Red Hills AGI #001 workover

AP1 30-025-40448

Lucid Energy has continued to work on the Red Hills AGI #001 and will start putting the well back together. We pulled
all of the 3 1/2" injection tubing and will replace it with new 3 1/2" injection tubing, a new packer and a casing patch
across the DV tool. Two C-103's were submitted today via the OCD Portal identifying the work performed and
proposing next week's work.

If you have questions or need more information please email me at pragsdale3727@gmail.com or call me at 575-626-
7903.

Thanks,

Paul Ragsdale

Consultant for Lucid Energy

On Fri, Jan 29, 2021 at 12:47 PM Paul Ragsdale <pragsdale3727 @gmail.com> wrote:
APl 30-025-40448

Lucid Energy will commence field activities on Monday, February 1st. We will run the Distributed Temperature Survey
on Monday, mobilize workover equipment to the location on Tuesday and rig up and attempt to pull tubing on
Wednesday, February 3rd.

We will make sure that OCD is furnished with a copy of the casing inspection log.

Paul Kauttz with Hobbs NMOCD was notified by phone on 01/28/2021.

If you have questions or need more information please email me at pragsdale3727 @gmail.com or call me at 575-626-
7903.

Thanks,

Paul Ragsdale

Consultant for Lucid Energy
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